
From: David Blagbrough [on behalf od Camden Square CAAC]  

Sent: 15 May 2023 14:02 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: RE: 95 York Way Flat A – 2013/0840/P & 2023/1648/P 

 

Dear Tony 

 

Just to confirm that the proposed changes and brickwork for the above development look fine. 

 

Best wishes 

 

David 

 


